

Headteacher: H.Porurey

DPS POSE WITH CARE Rothersthorpe Rd Northampton. NN4 8JA

Tel: 01604 761456 Fax: 01604 768833

10th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carer

Yours faithfully

YEAR 5 AFTER-SCHOOL CRICKET CLUB

We will soon be starting an after-school Cricket Club for both Year 5 & 6 pupils. As numbers are so high we will run two clubs, on alternate weeks, for the different year groups.

Year 5 club will take place on Tuesday afternoons from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm in the school gym, **beginning Tuesday 2**nd **October** and then <u>every other Tuesday</u> – *dates for each year group will be given out at a later date.*

There are 20 places available in this year group. If more than 20 children apply, allocation will be decided by drawing names out of a hat.

Your child would need to have their PE kit on that day to take part in the club. If you intend to collect your child at the end, you would need to collect from outside the gym at 4.15 pm.

If you would like your child to attend this club, please complete the permission form below and return to your child's class teacher or myself by Friday 14th September.

You will be informed whether or not your child has been allocated a place.

M Gel
M Earl Cricket Co-Ordinator ※
Year 5 Cricket Club - Please return to Mr Earl in 1PW or your Class Teacher by Friday 14 th September 2018
If allocated a place, I give permission for my child
I will make sure my child brings their PE kit every Tuesday and will collect them from the gym at 4:15pm.
Signed Parent/Carer Date
Print Name Contact number

DELAPREPRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: H.Portrey

PURPOSE WITH CARE

Rothersthorpe Rd Northampton. NN4 8JA

Tel: 01604 761456 Fax: 01604 768833

10th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carer

YEAR 6 AFTER-SCHOOL CRICKET CLUB

We will soon be starting an after-school Cricket Club for both Year 5 & 6 pupils. As numbers are so high we will run two clubs, on alternate weeks, for the different year groups.

Year 6 club will take place on Tuesday afternoons from 3.15 pm to 4.15 pm in the school gym, **beginning Tuesday 25**th **September** and then <u>every other Tuesday</u> – *dates for each year group will be given out at a later date.*

There are 20 places available in this year group. If more than 20 children apply, allocation will be decided by drawing names out of a hat.

Your child would need to have their PE kit on that day to take part in the club. If you intend to collect your child at the end, you would need to collect from outside the gym at 4.15 pm.

If you would like your child to attend this club, please complete the permission form below and return to your child's class teacher or myself by Friday 14th September.

You will be informed whether or not your child has been allocated a place.

Yours faithfully M Gac
M Earl Cricket Co-Ordinator ※
Year 6 Cricket Club - Please return to Mr Earl in 1PW or your Class Teacher by Friday 14 th September 2018
If allocated a place, I give permission for my child
I will make sure my child brings their PE kit every Tuesday and will collect them from the gym at 4:15pm.
Signed Parent/Carer Date Print Name Contact number